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          141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447 

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447 
Ph: (413) 268-8430      Fax: (413) 268-8409 

Meeting called to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 

• Two Quotes for Storage Tanks was received by Mr. Lastowski. Statewide Aquastore for $4,500 and 
Underwater Solutions for $4,990. As they were the lowest bidder and were the company who installed 
the tanks, motion made (PK) and seconded (RB) to have Statewide Aquastore do the inspections of 
the storage tanks. Unanimously voted. 

• Mr. Lastowski gave a quote from Resilience to update our Emergency Response Plan and Operations 
and Maintenance manuals. They are out of date and not up to the new standards for MassDEP. 
Motion made (JH) and seconded (GB) to hire Resilience to complete the updates to the O&M and 
ERP manuals. Unanimously voted. 

• Mr. Lastowski reported the towns PFAS numbers came in very good and below standards. 

• Mr. Banister reported the highway will be fixing the piping at the HEJ Building. There is a lot of 
infiltration getting into the sewer lines in that area.  

• (JH) reported the numbers for flow, TSS and BOD are still high. Discussed getting the production 
records for at least a year from the Burgy Brews. Discussed the increase in the amount of sewer 
connections to the town sewer since the last contact was written (Nash Hill, Petticoat Hill, Depot Rd, 
Solar Circle, Village Hill, Goshen Rd.). Possibility of asking Northampton to increase flow number in 
the new contract which is still at the town attorney. Discussed possibility of numbers being high due 
to garbage disposals. Highway will start increasing sewer testing in all the zones to see if another zone 
is increasing the number. Discussion of screening to trap sediment before it enters Northampton 
sewer. Discussed a test port at Bread Euphoria and the Brewery.  

• Mr. Banister spoke to the Board about finishing So. Main Street and Fort Hill new water line 
switchover. Highway will do the work hooking up all the houses to the new main but he wants 
Highview to be connected first so we don’t have to supply water for each day the water is turned off. 
A tap and sleeve valve may be needed to hook the nursing home to the line.  

• Motion made and seconded to adjourn at 6:49 PM 
 
Respectively submitted,  
Brenda Lessard, Secretary 
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